
PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE 
What's Hot1 

GCSA of NC y its ownself, 
Superintendent/Pro Tourney, 
Outstanding slate of candidates, 
Renewed support of membership, especially 

the financial generosity of our vendoi 
members, 

Annual Christmas Meeting, 
Hosting of the GCSAA Annual Conference 

and Show, 
Our newsletter, 
Projected internship with UC Davis, 
Our financial situation, 
Twinning with the Ayrshire Section of 

SIGGA 
Most of all - "you". 

What1 s Not1 
My picture in the Newsletter. Good 
gracious Al, I think we could do better 
after a year. 

Thank you all for your great support and encouragement during this past 
year. We must continue on this road together. Support your organization 
with your attendance, ideas, and time. 

See you in Richmond! 

MAY 7 - De Laveaga GC, Santa Cruz 

MAY 18-19 - Rancho Murieta, Rancho Murieta (ANNUAL STATE MEETING) 

JUNE 10 - Palo Alto Hills CC, Palo Alto 

JULY 14 - Silverado CC 6c Resort, Napa (SUPT./PRO TOURN.) 

AUGUST - Sequoyah CC, Oakland 

SEPTEMBER - Joint Meeting Sierra-Nevada in Tahoe or Reno area. 

KENNETH A. SAKAI, CGCS 

MIETINOS 


